
        September  2018 
 

Be Our Partner in Making Beautiful Music! 
Program Ads 

The Masterworks Chorale fall concert will be performed on Sunday, November 18, 2018 at 3:00 p.m. at McDaniel College’s 

Baker Memorial Chapel, under the direction of Dr. Margaret Boudreaux with Ted Dix as accompanist. The concert is titled “Te 

Deum”, celebrating the 100th Anniversary of the Armistice ending World War. Works by Britten, Handel, Holst will be 

featured along with a premier piece by McDaniel graduate Justine Koontz. 
 

Your ad in our concert program is a wonderful way to express your support for Masterworks Chorale and will be seen by many 

people in our community. Your financial partnership will help us continue to bring beautiful music to the community.    
 

Ad copy, payment, and completed form must be received by October 9, 2018 to appear in our fall concert 
program. 
 

           PLEASE CHECK AD SIZE 

 BACK COVER (4-1/2” x 7-1/2”H)          $500    

  INSIDE COVER - not available, already sold -         $250     

  FULL PAGE (4-1/2” x 7-1/2”H)                  $125     

  ¾ PAGE (4-1/2” x 5-5/8”H)           $  95    

  ½  PAGE (4-1/2” x 3-3/4”H)           $  65    

  BUSINESS CARD (4-1/2” x 1-7/8”H)          $  35    

 

 CHECK HERE IF YOU ADVERTISED IN THE SPRING 2018 CONCERT PROGRAM 

AND WISH TO USE THE SAME AD 

 
PATRON NAME: ________________________________________________________________________ 
 
ADDRESS:  ____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
PHONE NUMBER:       ____________________________________________________________________ 
 
CONTACT PERSON:   ____________________________________________________________________ 
   
MCCC AD SOLICITOR:  ___________________________________________________________________ 
 

 
Please make checks payable to:  MCCC (Masterworks Chorale of Carroll County)  

Ads should be camera ready 
Example of Ads:  business cards, flyers, brochures 

Electronic ads in file formats: pdf, tif and jpeg should be sent to: 
Bob Benson (bensonfamily3215@gmail.com) 

PO BOX 512 
WESTMINSTER MD 21158-0512 
www.MasterworksofCC.org 

 


